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The Ciey of

BARRIE

Minutes - Final
Heritage Barrie Committee

Tuesday, October 7, 2014 7:00 PM Sir Robert Barrie Room

For consideration by the Infrastructure, Investment and Development Services
Committee of the City of Barrie on February 23, 2015.

The Heritage Barrie Committee met at 7:04 p.m and the following were in
attendance:

Present:

M. Johns, Chair
Councillor B. Ward
E. Anderson

J. Morin

C. Tribble

Staff:
Committee Support Clerk, S. Tuck.

The Heritage Barrie Committee met and reports as follows:

SECTION "A"
SIMCOE COUNTY RESTORATION PROJECT DISCUSSION

M. Johns, Chair provided the Committee with information regarding a
painting of Sir Gowan that has been removed from the Courthouse for
professional restoration. He commented that the actual costs of the project
have exceeded the estimated costs. He noted that the Barrie Historical
Association is seeking further assistance to complete the project.
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Heritage Barrie Committee

Minutes - Final October 7, 2014

The Heritage Barrie Committee met and recommends adoption of the following
recommendations:

SECTION "B"

GOWAN PORTRAIT RESTORATION PROJECT

That the funds remaining in the Heritage Barrie account after all expenses
for the Heritage Barrie Awards have been paid for, be given to the Barrie
Historical Society for the Gowan Portrait Restoration Project as a donation
from the Heritage Barrie Committee.

This matter was recommended to the Development Services Committee for
consideration of adoption at its meeting to be held on TBD.

The Heritage Barrie Committee met and reports as follows:

SECTION "C"

2014 HERITAGE BARRIE AWARDS RECEPTION DISCUSSION

M. Johns reminded the Committee members that the Heritage Barrie Awards
reception is scheduled to be held on November 24, 2014 at 6:30p.m. He
commented that the Awards wouid be given out at the City of Barrie Council
Meeting on November 24, 2014 starting at 7:00 p.m.

M. Johns indicated that the evening of the Heritage Barrie Awards would be
similar to that of previous years, and that light snacks and beverages
available during the reception portion of the night.

SIR ROBERT BARRIE STATUE UPDATE

B. Ward provided the Committee with an update regarding the Sir Robert
Barrie Statue. He commented that the costs for two full statues as is the
wish of the committee is large and that two busts may be better suited
financially. He noted that the directions set out in the Public Art Policy have
been followed and it is now in the hands of City Council.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m.

CHAIRMAN
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